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Science & STEM Team 
 

 

 

Hello Science & STEM Community! 

 

Here are the ADE Monthly newsletters for Science & STEM! The newsletters can be accessed via the links 

below. All links in the images below are clickable or available in the newsletter.   

Science and STEM Newsletter  

 

Science/STEM Highlight 1:  

 

*NEW* ADE Event Management System for Registering for Professional Development! 

 

Click Here to Learn More About the APLD System  

 

Science/STEM Highlight: 2 

 

New Professional Learning Opportunities! - Register TODAY!  

 

https://mc.sendgrid.com/single-sends/b439ece1-975c-11ed-b208-226970cf009f/preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13VBspa4NDB_2_zWXoNwOOavtpcx0jw2S/view?usp=sharing
https://www.azed.gov/standards-practices/k-12standards/professional-development-opportunities


 

 

 

Click Here to Register  

 

 

 

Thank you for all you do, 

 

Rebecca Garelli and Sarah Sleasman 

The ADE Science and STEM Team 

  

 

 

 

Academic Standards 

 

 

https://www.azed.gov/standards-practices/k-12standards/professional-development-opportunities

